
The Computer Science Program at CSU Channel Islands presents: 

Leveraging the Blockchain to Increase Value of Patient Generated Health 

Data  

A talk by 

Dr. Nathan Botts 

Tuesday, April 2, 2019, 6pm – 7pm in SIE 1422 

Abstract: In recent years, there has been a steady proliferation of 

personal health and fitness related devices (e.g. Fitbit, Apple Watch, 

etc.) that monitor and report various aspects of our physical and mental 

health. These devices continually monitor, track, analyze, and report on 

an individual's health and within the medical context is often referred to 

as Patient Generated Health Data (PGHD). The value that PGHD can 

provide toward better understanding of an individual's longitudinal 

health profile and social determinants of health is increasingly being 

recognized in the medical research literature. Effective use of this data 

by a provider or insurer, however, requires many facets to be 

coordinated, and include technical interoperability, usability within the 

clinical information workflow, and the trust that this data is meaningful. 

Blockchain technologies offer the ability to address each of these 

aspects in unique ways and offers the opportunity to increase the value 

of PGHD and our investments in these powerful tools.  
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